MEMORANDUM E -5

TO: Richard Dionisio, Supervisor/Mayor & Town Board Members
FROM: Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation

DATE: March 21, 2022

SUBJECT: St. Anthony’s Festival

I would like to request permission for St. Anthony’s Festival Organizers to utilize the
small platform stage during their event on June 3, 4 & 5.



